
 

December 17, 2021 

 

Dear Customer 

EDOGAWA GOSEI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 

 

 

Notice for end year and new year holidays 

 

We would like to extend our profound gratitude to your continued daily cooperation. 

We will be closed for the following period for end year and new year holidays.  

The final shipment before the holiday will be Tuesday, December 28. 

We appreciate you to place the order in advance, as orders and shipments will be expected to 

be concentrated before and after the holidays. 

We apologize for any inconvenience occurred and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Holidays period ： Wednesday, December 29, 2021 - Monday, January 3, 2022 

Business start date ： Tuesday, January 4, 2022 

 

Final shipment date ： Tuesday, December 28, 2021 

First shipment date ： Thursday, January 6, 2022 

*Shipment is available on Tuesday, January 4 if you come to pick up. 

NOTICE 


